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The Press Service of PJSC LUKOIL would like to draw the attention of all
concerned parties to the fraudulent activities in the Internet. A false web-site has
recently appeared at http://lukoul.ru/.

LUKOIL shall not be liable for any possible negative implications of any decisions
taken in relation to publications of the abovementioned web-site.

The Press Service would like also to emphasize that that the Company publishes
information materials regarding the results and current activities of PJSC LUKOIL
at the corporate web-sites only — www.lukoil.ru and www.lukoil.com.
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